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Comments: I am writing to you about possibly expanding the areas in which stock are allowed to graze on our

public lands. Much of this land is wilderness area, and should be protected so that wildlife can live and thrive

there. Allowing cattle and sheep to graze on these lands really degrades the land for wildlife. Sice these are

"public" lands, they should be preserved for all Americans to use for recreation and enjoyment, not for ranchers

to make a profit by grazing their livestock on these lands. Livestock production and habitat degradation are

exacerbating climate change, which is hurting everyone. I really think these public lands to be protected and

preserved for wildlife and for recreation, bot to be used for grazing livestock, which are destroying these

wilderness areas. Please, no more grazing on these lands!


